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ADVANCE SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 

TO THE PLANNING COMMITTEE

2nd January 2018

Agenda item 10 Application Ref. 17/00775/FUL

3, Station Drive, Keele

The Conservation Advisory Working Party welcomes the more balanced approach to the 
amended design and to the reduction in the number of first floor windows. It now appears 
subordinate to the original house and there are no further objections.

The recommendation remains as set out in the main agenda.


